LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

August 2, 2012
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 5:30 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Emily Robbins, co-chairperson; Jill McIntyre, Alana Wooldridge, Jenafier Carroll and Kim Jiranek.  There were no guests. 

13-05 Motion to accept the agenda was made by Emily Robbins and seconded by Kim Jiranek.  Motion Carried.
Mrs. Lewis consulted with the SBDM Council on the position currently posted for preschool assistant at Lincoln Trail Elementary. Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that she did not interview but has rehired Julia Rich.  Mrs. Rich was a part time section seven employee last year.
Mrs. Lewis consulted with the SBDM Council on the high number of new enrollments for the 2012-2013 school year.  Mrs. Lewis has consulted with Hardin County Schools about the hiring of an additional certified staff.  Hardin County School Personnel will approve the position only if and when our numbers of enrollees meet the numbers required for additional staff.  Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that she is confident that this change will occur and has arranged for a substitute teacher the first few days (at LTE expense) to ease in the transition of the students involved. If the district will allow the move, Leslie Lally will be the person transferred.
13-06 Motion to adjourn was made by Jill McIntyre and seconded by Alana Wooldridge.  Motion Carried.
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